Email Home - January 4, 2022

Hello Knoxdale Families,

« Our school will be running a virtual art club for the next two weeks. The first
session will be held this Friday, January 7th, at 10:05 (first nutrition/recess
block) for 30 minutes. If you are interested in having your child join our first
meeting, please complete this Google Form by Thursday afternoon. A Google
Meet link will be sent directly to the OCDSB email address of your child (if the
student is in Grade 4, 5 or 6), so kindly ask them to check their mailbox before
the session. For students in Grade 3 or below, the Google Meet link will be
sent to the parent's email address indicated in the form. Please note that a
separate sign-up sheet for the next sessions will be sent out early next week. If
you have any questions about the art club's format, you may wish to direct your
inquiries to Ms. Daisy at daisy.mae.soan@ocdsb.ca

« If you wish to borrow a Chromebook but weren't able to pick one up today,
please reach out to the main office at knoxstudentabsence@ocdsb.ca or
613.828.0010 to coordinate a pick-up date/time.

« If you borrowed a Chromebook and are having technical difficulties, please reach
out to csc.parent@ocdsb.ca for technical support.

e The next KCSC council meeting will be on Feb 3rd (No meeting in January)

« Please see attached tip sheet for parents who support their students with
special education needs during the remote learning period

Best of luck to all students and their families who will be supporting them during the
remote learning period starting tomorrow. Our staff have been working hard to prepare
our next transition and we hope that everything goes as well as possible!

Sincerely,

Julie Chouinard, Principal
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